
CITY OF SMITHS GROVE
SMITHS GROVE, KENTUCKY

Minutes of the meeting of the Board of Trustees, Wednesday, June 9, 1965.

The Board met at the McGuffey Insur~nce Agency with one member, Trustee
Joe Lowe absent.
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and apprvoed.
1. Chairman Bevarly has been notified by Senato~ Natcher for the loan
for the purchase and reconstructions of the water system has been approved.
Progress will be made as soon as possible. It is possible construction
might begin this fall.

2. The Kentucky Inspection Buarea has been infomed that the loan has been
approved. Also, the fire station has been painted, the roof repaired and
Roy Beckham is to build the dryang rack in the near future.

3. Clerk is to contact Captain Sharpe regarding the location of A st~te
Policeman here. The other prospect had three children and this size family
was too I arge for the .vailable apartment.

4. Clerk is to write Dr. Toomey of the State Health Dep~rtment regarding
the location of a health department annex in Smiths Grove in ~n effort
to better serve parts of Warren, Edmonson ~~d Barren counties.
5. Chairman Bevarly reported that Carl Rasdall has p~id quite ~ few
telephone bills for calls regarding the w~ter system. All were in ~greement
he should be reimbursed.

6. The Hardy account has been paid with the exception of a $75 bill
against the Delma Steenbergen family ~nd there is some question on this.
7. Motion was made by Trustee Carl Ferguson and seconded by Trustee Powell
that the attached ordinance prohibiting the building of outside toilet
facilites be adepted. There were no dissenting votes.

8. Motion was made by Trustee Jordan and seconded by Trustee Ferguson that
the attached ordinance regarding uninhabitable buildings be adopted. There
were no dissenting votes.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned until the next
regularly scheduled meeting.

Gertie Bybee, Clerk


